
  
From: Chuck Pinney  
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 8:24 AM 
To: Christina Adkins  
Subject: Re: Fw: ECO 1162 
  
Christina, 
  
The proposed modification to ES&S' EVS 6300, ECO-1162, is designed to address a structural issue on the 
ballot bins that are used with the DS300 precinct scanner.  The proposed modification is designed to 
repair cracks in the ballot bin structure to improve the integrity of the handles that are used with those 
bins. 
  
Tom's response is outlined in his email below.  I agree with Tom that this change is de minimis and does 
not adversely impact the performance of the system.  Because this modification will resolve a structural 
issue with the DS300 ballot boxes, I would recommend approval of this modification. 
  
Please let me know if the proposed modification to EVS 6300 is approved. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Chuck Pinney 
Senior Staff Attorney – Elections Division 

Office of the Texas Secretary of State 

1019 Brazos Street | Rudder Building, 2nd Floor | Austin, Texas 78701 
1.800.252.VOTE (8683) 

elections@sos.texas.gov | www.sos.texas.gov   

For Voter Related Information, please visit: 

The information contained in this email is intended to provide advice and assistance in 
election matters per §31.004 of the Texas Election Code.  It is not intended to serve as a legal opinion for any matter.  Please 
review the law yourself, and consult with an attorney when your legal rights are involved. 
  

 
From: Tom Watson  
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 11:43 AM 
To: Chuck Pinney  
Subject: Re: Fw: ECO 1162 
  

mailto:elections@sos.state.tx.us
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sos.texas.gov%2F&data=05%7C02%7CCPinney%40sos.texas.gov%7Cc3562e1d48c74f9ac0b608dc1b587cb0%7C760188c0f63443a096dfec1b8eca6719%7C0%7C0%7C638415314071495328%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JBkQPfQ5xX3q7V1%2B35dt%2B%2FRt%2BP8lloV8bSBrzFKAXos%3D&reserved=0


Chuck, 
  
Thanks for providing the additional documents. I have finished reviewing the ECO and I agree that it is a 
de minimis change. It should have no impact on functionality or security. 
  
Tom Watson 
 




